
CHARLESTOWN PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO CHARLESTOWN ZONING ORDINANCE
LOT SIZE AVERAGING 

Pursuant to the provisions of RSA 675:3 & 7, the Charlestown Planning Board will hold a Public 
Hearing  on  Tuesday  October  20,  2009  at  7:00  PM in  the  Community  Room of  the  Silsby 
Library/Municipal Building to hear and consider public comment on a proposed amendment to 
the  Charlestown  Zoning  Ordinance  which  would  provide  for  Lot  Size  Averaging in  new 
subdivisions allowing for flexibility in minimum lot size and frontage requirements in exchange 
for the preservation of open space and other important natural resources.   

Copies of the full text of the proposed amendment are on file and available for public inspection 
during  regular  business  hours  (Monday – Friday,  8:00  AM – 4:00 PM) in  the  Charlestown 
Planning & Zoning Office at 11 Depot Street Charlestown, NH.


